
August 28, 2022 
 

*Bringing the Light   (*please stand) 

*Call To Worship 

*Praise Set:        “Above All” 

           “You Are My All In All” 

            

*Apostles Creed 
 

Prayers 
 

Offering/Offertory 
 

 

*Hymn #405       “Seek Ye First” 

 

Message     “His Work His Way” 
 
 

*Hymn #394       “Something Beautiful  

   Something Good”  
 

*Benediction  
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 TODAY 
8:00am - Worship Service 
10:00am  - Worship Service 

Statistical Update:   
 

Annual Rev. Budget   $186,696    
 

Year to date: Bud.   $122,009 
 

                      Rec.   $121,717 
 

Weekly Budget:   $3,590
 

Last Week's  
Offering: $3,172 

 

Altar Flowers are In Honor of 
Our Granddaughter’s 3rd 

Birthday on August 
29th...Craig & Missy 

Pastor: Russell Hixson 814-873-7191 
Admin. Assistant: Debora Bish 814-382-1121 

Organist: Roberta Alexander 

“Sing aloud to God our strength; shout for joy to 

the God of Jacob!” (Psalm 81:1, ESV).                

Welcome to this opportunity to praise God.  

Sept. 5 - Office 

Closed 

Sept. 6 - Nominating 

   Com. - 7p 

Sept.11 - Kid’s Corner Resumes 

Sept. 11 - Church Picnic at           

Fireman’s Beach - 12p - Potluck 

Sept. 18 - Nov. 2 - Bible Study on 

the book of Acts will begin on 

Sundays at 6p and Wed. at 1p. 

Celebration in Song 2022 

We need singers for “Love Was 

Born a King” program. Practice 

starts on October 23rd every 

Sunday afternoon from 2:00 -

4:00.  The two performances 

are scheduled on Sunday,     

December 4th at 3:30 and a 7:30. We will not be using the large 

stand-in tree and we will be able to seat anyone who needs a 

chair.   

Please let us know if you are interested since we will need to 

know the number of singers so books can be ordered. 

If you are interested or have any further questions, please contact 
Judy Groger at (814) 382-8722 or Ginny Trimble at                       

(814) 382-3345.  Thanks. 

"This year's church picnic will be in 
the Conneaut Lake' Fireman's Beach 
shelter on September 11 at 12 PM.   
It will be potluck..  Bring your own 

utensils. Coffee and water                           
will be provided." 


